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Dear Mr. Jeffree,
We thank you for your liaison, and for the opportunity for our members to review the draft of 802.1Qbc Remote Customer Service Interface.  We appreciate 802.1 undertaking the standardization of bridge behavior that supports Hairpin Switching and VUNI.   

At this time we have not specified any behavior in a VUNI to support a management communication channel to a NID beyond what would already be supported in a standard bridge.  Accordingly we would not suggest that any text on this topic needs to be incorporated into your document.   

The related MEF documents are available to 802.1 participants. The Hairpin Switching description and requirements are in the recently approved MEF 26 External Network Network Interface Technical Specification available on the MEF public web site at http://metroethernetforum.org/page_loader.php?p_id=29.  The most recent approved draft of the VUNI specification can be found in MEF external folder for liaison documents:

http://metroethernetforum.org/liaison_login.htm

Username:   mef

Password:   3030

Document:  D00079_003 ENNI UNI Tunnel Access and VUNI

Our next meeting is in Vancouver, Canada, July 19th 2010.
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